
From: Craig Grillo <cgrillo@sescolighting.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 2:52 PM 
To: Milos Majstorovic <MMajstorovic@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Cc: Susan Capdeville <SCapdeville@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL:CAUTION!]- RE: NE 35 ST - Chabad Dr 

[::CAUTION!::] This email originated from outside The City of Fort Lauderdale. 
Do Not Reply, click links, or open attachments from an unknown or suspicious origin. Confirm the email 
address is from an expected source before taking action.  
Report any suspicious emails to spamadmin@fortlauderdale.gov 

Hi Milos, 
Sorry for the delay.  Still traveling until Wednesday of this week. 

Below is the pricing for both setups: 
(1) Galt Ocean Dr & NE 35 ST; with (1) aluminum pole adapter, (2) street blade holders, (2) double
sided street blades with names
$455.00 freight included

(1) A1A & Galt Ocean Dr; wi with (1) aluminum pole adapter, (2) street blade holders, (2) double sided 
street blades with names
$480.00 freight included

Please review and let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you! 

Craig Grillo 
 

Outside Sales  |  Public Sector 
   
737 Shotgun Rd.  |  Ft. Lauderdale ,  FL   33326 
   
P:  (954) 474-9888 

 

 | C:  (561) 324-8866 

 

 | F:  (239) 274-3769 

   

  
"If there is a problem with a SESCO product that you specified or we supplied, 
we will fix it. PERIOD" 
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